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31 May 2021 
 
FRC welcomes the Government’s vaccination leave initiative 
 
The Financial Reporting Council (FRC) welcomes the Government’s announcement 
on granting a day of vaccination leave for each dose to employees who receive 
COVID-19 vaccination.  
 
In full support of the Government’s new vaccination initiative announced today, the 
FRC will, with effect from 1 June 2021, grant a one-day leave per dose to staff who get 
or got COVID-19 vaccination.  
 
As a responsible statutory organisation, the FRC takes the health of our staff and the 
safety of our working environment as our priority concern.  We have been promoting 
the use of the LeaveHomeSafe App among our staff.  Since the launch of the COVID-
19 vaccination programme, the FRC has been encouraging its staff to get vaccinated 
as a measure to protect themselves as well as others at the workplace.   
 
A safe working environment is pivotal to the discharge of our statutory functions 
effectively for public interest.  
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About the Financial Reporting Council  
 
The FRC is the full-fledged independent listed entity auditor regulator for Hong Kong.  
We are committed to upholding the quality of financial reporting of listed entities of 
Hong Kong so as to enhance investor protection and strengthen investor confidence 
in corporate reporting.  
 
For more information about the statutory functions of the FRC,  
please visit www.frc.org.hk.  
 
For media enquiries:  
Celian Cheung   
Associate Director, Corporate Communications  
 
Tel: +852 2236 6025   
Fax: +852 2810 6320   
Email: celiancheung@frc.org.hk    
 


